
 
                                                                               

                  
ENTRY INTO WORSHIP 
It is time to stop rushing,  

to rest our lives in the love of God. 

I wait for the Lord,  

my soul waits and in God’s word do I trust. 

 

 It is time to let go of frustration or fear, 

to let go of doubt or despondency. 

My soul waits for the Lord, 

more than night watchmen wait for the morning, 

yes, more than watchmen long for the morning. 

  

Let all people put their hope in the Lord! 

For with the Lord there is faithful love, 

with God there is plentiful redemption. 
                                                                    Bruce Prewer …. Used with Permission 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is  

                 Rev. John Howard to 30th September 2018   Tel 0429 081 076                                                                                                                                                
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       This Week at Seacliff  
Men’s Dinner for August 6.30pm Wednesday 15th August                            
Women’s Day F/ship            1.30pm Thursday  16th August 
M&M’s Ladies Group                       10am Friday 17th August 

                                  What’s  News  

Men’s Dinner for August                                                                              
The next Men’s Dinner will be held on Wednesday, 
15th August  at the Seacliff Beach Hotel, Esplanade, Seacliff. 
Meet at 6.30 pm for 7.00. For further information, or if you need a 
ride, please contact Ray on 0434 825 038.                            Ray 
 
Cogs n Coffee  
On a cold winters morning that improved as we travelled up the 
tramline track, eight of us visited the Velo precinct for coffee and a 
chat. 
Next weeks ride, meet at the shops near the Waradale train 
station for ride to Pt Adelaide.                                             Brian 
  

              
 
 



                               Beyond Seacliff                                

Brighton Secondary School Band                                            
You are invited to an afternoon of music provided by the Brighton 
Secondary School Band. The program will include a flute 
ensemble and various soloists. 

Where: Brighton Church of Christ, 65 Sturt Road, Brighton. 

When:  Tuesday 14th August 2018.Time:  1pm to 3.30pm. 

Afternoon tea will be served after the concert. To help defray 
costs, a $5.00 donation (which will include afternoon tea) will be 
very much appreciated. A great time of music, fun, and fellowship 
is assured. We hope to see you there. Contact Bronte Thomas on 
8296 4886for more details. 

Musical "The Book of Mormon"                                             
This has had rave reviews overseas - very funny! I'm hoping to 
organise a group booking - please let me know asap if you'd like 
to be part of a group and if there are dates you can't do.          
Dates 27 June to 18 July 2019 in Festival Theatre.                  
Please email me if you're interested - syalom@internode.on.net  
Prices                                                                                           
Price level 1 from $220.00                                                           
Price level 2 from $170.00                                                        
Price level 3 from $140.00                                                         
Price level 4 from $96.90                                                          
Price level 5 from $60.00                                                             
Price level 6 from $50.00 

Not sure what group price will be (need 12+ people).    Maureen     

Red Dove Café: volunteers                                                      
The Red Dove Café is looking for volunteers to fill three shifts per 
day for the duration of the Royal Adelaide Show (Friday 31 
August-Sunday 9 September). Shifts include: 6-11am, 11am-
4pm, and 3:30-8:30pm.. This is a great outreach mission 
supporting projects in SA. If you are interested, contact Zoe 
Hessling by email: reddove2018@gmail.com. 
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Worship Leader for Today:  Max Howland                    

Lectionary for Today: Pentecost 12: Ephesians 4:25-52, 

Psalm 130. 2 Samuel 18: 5-9, 15, John 6: 35, 41-51, 
Reminder for Stewards 19.8.2018                                                     

Dave Rickard         Bob Heywood 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be  
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details –                     
John Howard 

to 30th September 2018                          

Tel 0429 081 076. 

Rev Anne Hewitt  

from 1st October  2018                                

Tel 0408 130  584 

 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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